Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 8:24 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: FW: Letter of support for 101 N. 29th st

FYI: another support letter for 101 N. 29" St.

Jonathan W. Brown

Senior Planner

Land Use Administration

ADU Program Manager

City of Richmond, Virginia
804-546-5734 (office)

Jonathan Brown{@richmondgov.com

LINK TO: Planning and Development Review
LINK TO: Interactive Mapping Tool

From: Daniil Kleyman [mailto:dvkSf@yahoo.com}
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 5:21 PM

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR

Subject: Letter of support for 101 N. 29th st

Mr. Brown,

| wanted to write a letter of support for this project. | own a number of properties in Church Hill and think that the proposed
design for the carriage house is great and should be allowed.

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need me to submit this letter in a different format.
Thank you for your time,

Daniil V. Kleyman

True Vision Analytics, LLC
Evolve Development, LLC
804-991-4111 (cell)



